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Imperial College Union 
Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) Report 

A Report by the Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) 
 

 
OSC Committee 
 
The OSC committee has now been elected and the chair is Sabena Mughal. I 
will be conducting training with the new OSC Exec in the coming weeks to 
ensure they are prepared for this year. The OSC have been trying to 
organised International Night but finding a venue have proved to be difficult. 
 
 
Clubs and Societies Review 
 
The Working group has not met once, however find we have not met more 
than I wanted due to people being busy. I will try to get another meeting going 
next week. If you are interested then please come and see me. The working 
group will be looking at club resources and sanctions this year and how to 
implement last years proposals. 
 
 
New Clubs 
 
There seems to be a lot of people wanting to start up a new club this year. We 
have received over 15 applications and it will be considered by the New Clubs 
Committee in the coming weeks. 
 
 
Sports Partnership 
 
A paper was presented to the Executive Committee at the start of term 
proposing a sports partnership with college. This was approved and work is 
currently underway to set out the structure and terms of reference of this 
partnership. Under the proposed partnership, a new member of staff is hired 
by Sport Imperial to administer BUSA/ULU and general administration for the 
partnership. The new staff will start on 20th November. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


